
RAMS RECAP

Hello RPSA Families!

          We are wrapping up another great week of learning at
RPSA that included mock trials for Middle School, guest
presenters in several classrooms, a full week of outside recess,
and celebrating the 100th day of school! As we head into a 3 day
weekend, we hope all of our students will have a chance to rest
and rejuvenate.

          We have been notified by the Central Michigan District
Health Department Medical Director, Dr. Morse, that Influenza
(“the flu”) is on the rise and spreading quickly in our area. On the
next page is a letter from Dr. Morse regarding influenza in our
community.

          To reduce the spread of illness, we ask for your help in
following all health guidelines and monitoring for symptoms. If
your child is experiencing flu-like symptoms of any kind, please
keep them home from school until they are fever-free for at least
24 hours without the use of medication. During an outbreak like
this, caution is best. If you are unsure if they are feeling better,
please keep them home.

          RPSA is closely monitoring our attendance, taking extra
cleaning precautions, and reinforcing proper hygiene practices.
We appreciate your support in keeping our school healthy and
minimizing the spread of illness.

Have a great weekend!

With RAMS Pride,
The RPSA Leadership Team

R e n a i s s a n c e  P u b l i c  S c h o o l  A c a d e m y  N e w s l e t t e r
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UPCOMING
EVENTS

No School
February 10, 2025

Dominos Fundraiser
February 25, 2025

Student Led
Conferences

March 20, 2025

Spring Break
March 21 - 28, 2025





We love celebrating our students when they’re caught showing RAMS Pride. We
look for students who are being safe, being responsible, being kind, or working

hard and try to highlight them with a “Shout Out”. Students receive a blue paper to
bring home and show off to their families. Their names are also included in the

weekly newsletter. The first time a student receives a shout out, they get to visit
the book vending machine too!

#RAMSPRIDE
Be Safe    Be Responsible

Be Kind    Work Hard

Tecumseh W.
Charles A.
Tre C.
Ian T.
Lily R.
Madison L.
Aaliyah L.
Jovi P.
Graham S.
Kameron H.
Karter M.
Lucas S.

Kota T.
Anistynn S.
Isaiah W.
Camdyn S.
Olivia S.
Quentin D.
Alyssa F.
Cayden T.
Atlas M.
Abigail L.
Tyler H.
Yahya A.



It’s
Re-enrollment

Time!
Look for re-enrollment forms that

came home with students this

week. All forms are due back by

February 14, 2025 to save your spot

for next school year.



Athletics Announcements








